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Concrete floor slabs to be poured 
 
The first of five programmed concrete floor pours will start on Monday 30 April 2012, as part of the 
building programme, for Building 1 of the Porirua campus redevelopment.  These concrete floor pours 
will continue throughout May. 
 
Concrete trucks will be coming onsite, through the main carpark, from 5am on Monday through until 
around 7.30am.   
 
The concrete ground pours will be weather dependent.  We will send a reminder of this tomorrow and 
advise of any changes to the present plan. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this please email marketing@whitiriea.ac.nz 
 
 
 
The master plan 
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